
  

 

 
 

 
NOTICE TO ATTORNEYS 

San Diego Superior Court 

Probate Division 

 
 

 

 

September 18, 2012 

 

 

To all customers of the Probate Division: 

 

Effective October 15, 2012, the Probate Division will allow the submission of all orders 

prior to the hearing (except guardianship appointment orders). 

 

The proposed order should be submitted at the time of filing the petition.  The order will 

be reviewed by the probate examiner and will be submitted to the judicial officer at 

the time of the hearing. 

 

If a timely amendment or supplement is filed which materially changes the relief 

requested, a new order should be resubmitted to reflect the changes in the petition. 

 

Please include one copy for conforming and appropriate payment for certification if so 

desired.  

 

The order must include a space for completion of the hearing date, hearing time and 

appearances (either in person or telephonically). 

 

We will also be discontinuing the priority order processing procedure effective October 

15, 2012. 

 

Please call the Probate Division at (619) 450-7676 if you have further questions. 


